

Hi from everyone here at GRS!

I hope you are all enjoying the nice weather! All the animals here are sunbathing and rolling :-) Which leads to grooming and bathing, and rolling again...

We have an event coming up on Saturday, March 25th, from 1:30-3pm ---- Spring Fling. We will be celebrating Annie's 32nd birthday, which is actually that day. As well, we'll have a bake sale, pony rides, and the "littles" will be appropriately dressed for spring and ready for photos. I hope you can make it out - the details are here: https://fb.me/e/2KWaeqEoi

If you'd like to donate some items for the bake sale, please email us.

I have updated our sponsorship page to highlight a few projects we are hoping to complete this year. We are continuing to publicize and raise funds for our fencing project, and we have received more than \$3500 in donations so far for that project. See all of our current projects here:

https://goldenrewardsanctuary.com/donate-with-paypal.

What's new?

Since our last newsletter, we've helped place 2 horses in fabulous homes - Stetson and Crawford. These 2 senior gentlemen are now living their best lives with families who are thrilled to have them. We are thankful for Stacy and Jamee for adopting them. You can see them in the photos below - Crawford enjoying some grass at his new home, and Stetson posing with his new best friend, Shaggy (Stetson is on the right).

We lost Gabby since our last newsletter. Although she was 31, it was still a surprise and very hard. She had an issue where her colon was displaced. She didn't suffer - we had her checked really quickly. But it was sad and we miss her a lot!

In the past month, we've had an influx of cats. I don't know what's going on! But

we are capturing them in live traps and taking advantage of Weatherford Animal Control's great program for feral cats - two days a week they will fix and vaccinate a limited number of feral cats for free. I have a few more to catch and take in!

As always, you can see pictures and learn more about each of our "residents" **here**. I've just created new photo galleries for Doc, Flame, and Twister. And I've added Tinsel and Kaylie to the "dogs and cats" page. Check them out!







We Love Gabby!



We need your help!

Donations keep us going and growing. Many of you donate already. Please share our newsletter and **Facebook** page. We need to reach more people and more donors so that we can help more horses. Today, about 60% of our operating costs come from donors other than me. We need more monthly recurring donations to feed and care for the animals, but also to ensure we meet IRS guidelines to keep our nonprofit status. And don't forget, you can make an appointment to come visit!



What's Next?

